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Continuation of 2025 LPCO State Convention

From Keith Laube <laubeeng@gmail.com>

Date Mon 7/7/2025 6:11 AM

To  State Chair <statechair@lpcolorado.org>; Vice Chair <vicechair@lpcolorado.org>; LPCO Secretary
<secretary@l|pcolorado.org>; LPCO Treasurer <treasurer@Ipcolorado.org>; Fundraising Director
<fundraisingdirector@l|pcolorado.org>; Campaigns Director <campaignsdirector@I|pcolorado.org>; Outreach
Director <outreachdirector@lpcolorado.org>; Affiliates Director <affiliatesdirector@lpcolorado.org>;
Legislative Director <legislativedirector@Ipcolorado.org>; Membership Director
<membershipdirector@Ipcolorado.org>; Communications Director
<communicationsdirector@Ipcolorado.org>

Cc James Wiley <james.wiley@Ipcolorado.org>

U 1 attachment (160 KB)
Resolution to Create the Emergency Board Oversight Committee (EBOC)-signed.pdf;

Dear LPCO Board Members:

Attached is the resolution passed at the LPCO 2025 State Convention held on June 28, 2025 in Holyoke.
The meeting in Holyoke was adjourned to the call of the Emergency Board Oversight Committee (EBOC)
Chair. As Chair of the EBOC | am requesting the list of sustaining members and their mailing addresses,
per the second bullet point in the resolution. This will be the same list of sustaining members who were
sent postcards for the notification of the June 28, 2025 State Convention held in Holyoke. It is
understood that the list given is under a strict order of confidentiality of Party owned data as described
in the resolution creating the committee.

Please email the list to me at laubeeng@gmail.com. If you have any questions, you may call me at 970-
964-8285.

Sincerely,
Keith Laube, EBOC Chair
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